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UPDATE

We are excited to bring you the latest update on 13-23 Gibbons Street Project. Over the past few months,
significant progress has been made, and we are thrilled to share the details with you.

Project Overview

Wee Hur Students Village Gibbons Street is an 18 storey tower, designed to be a high-quality managed
student residence which provides for the expressed need for affordable housing for students, both domestic
and international, within the vicinity of the urban campuses of central Sydney.

Construction Progress

The construction team has been diligently working to meet project milestones and deliver high-quality
results. 

The building is now occupied and Occupation Certificate 1 was achieved on the 27 March 2023.
Miscellaneous works on the façade and level 4 terrace are continuing and will be completed by 31st of
August 2023.   

Please note dates are subject to change due to weather and/or operational impacts.

Our Work Hours 

This work will occur during standard hours (Monday to Friday from 8:30am to 5pm). 

How We Will Manage Works

For your safety, please stay on marked paths, and follow the signs or any directions from site staff during
construction. 

Thank  you for your understanding and cooperation


